
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2018 - MAY 2019 

 

 Councillor John Bevan  

ADDRESS:  Penallta House   TELEPHONE: 01685 554037 

  Tredomen 

Ystrad Mynach  

  CF82 7PG 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: johnbevan@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Moriah 

 

PARTY: Labour 

 

PROFILE:   

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Regeneration and Environment Scrutiny Committee 

Health Social Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee (Vice-Chair) 

Planning Committee 

Audit Committee  

Taxi and General Committee  

Licensing and Gambling Committee  

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Voluntary Sector Liaision Committee 

Taxi and General Sub Committee  

Licensing and Gambling Sub Committee  

Scrutiny Leadership Group 

 

 



 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Advisory Panel for the Appointment and Removal of Local Authority Governors 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Idris Davies School 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

From May 2018 to May 2019 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 9 11 

Audit Committee 0 4 

Health Social Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee 7 8 

Regeneration and Environment  5 9 

Planning        1   12 

Licensing and Gambling Committee 3                              3  

Licensing and Gambling Sub Committee 0  6 

Taxi and General Committee 4 5 

Taxi and General Sub Committee 0 12 

            

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I have undertaken the following training and development: - 

Regeneration & Environment Scrutiny (Annual Refresher) 

Health Social Care & Wellbeing Scrutiny (Annual Refresher) 

Licensing Committee (Annual Refresher) 

Civil Parking Enforcement (Seminar) 

Audit Committee (Annual Refresher) 

Licensing Procedures (Mandatory) 

Planning Rules & Procedures (Mandatory) 

Medium Term Financial Plan (Seminar) 

Corporate Safeguarding Briefing (Seminar) 

Gwent Police Station Closures (Seminar) 

Planning Committee (Annual Refresher) 

 

 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

 

I do not hold surgeries as constituents prefer to contact me via email or telephone and, along 

with my fellow ward member Councillor David Harse, I am happy to meet residents to 

discuss any issues.  I will continue to pursue all complaints raised by my constituents to a 

satisfactory conclusion. 


